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Comments: I am opposed to the Heber wild horse plan. The horses should not be removed from the area. My

mother has been a resident of Arizona since 1980's and I have seen how the BLM makes cattle it's priority for

years. These horses should be allowed to graze and move about as any cattle. If BLM wants a successful

program then birth control should be the only method used on 50% or less of the marrs


